Fred Newman

From: - |

Sent: Tuesday, 9 July 2019 4:13 PM
To: I

Subject: ssd 8593

Hi Fred,

Thank you for your visit today.

We are objecting to the application development SSD 8593.

As we believe it will have a negative effect to the environment.

As i said the air quality is not that great around here and it would only be worse.

In the past 11 months that i have worked here my Asthma has gotten significantly worse and i rely on my
medication most days as i used to use quite sparingly.

The amount of extra traffic will also impact us. It is unsafe as it is with the trucks parking on the street and
causing black spots.

If you need anything else feel free to contact me.

I will lodge with Planning and Environment tomorrow.

Regards,
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